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WELL REPLACEMENT APPLICATION REVIEW PROCESS 
 
The Board will appoint one of its Directors to act as the Reviewing Officer for replacement 
well applications. 
 

1. Upon receipt of a well replacement application, EPC staff shall forward the application 
to the Reviewing Officer. 

2. The Reviewing Officer shall review the application, consulting with EPC Staff and, if 
necessary, one additional Director. 

3. The Officer will reach a determination and sign the application and return a copy to the 
Applicant.  The original will be retained by the GSA. 

4.  If the application is Denied, the Applicant will have 30 days to appeal the determination 
and request the entire Board of the EPC GSA review the application and reach a 
determination. 

5. If the application is Approved, the District Administrator will prepare a transmittal letter 
to SLO County Environmental Health Services and send the transmittal and a copy of the 
approved application to the County. 
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